
We Need Your 
Votes for Our 
Playground 
As I am sure that you are aware, we 
have been trying to raise money to fund 
the creation of new and exciting fixed 
playground equipment to make 
playtimes for your children more 
exciting and energetic! 

 

We have been successful in getting 
through the Tesco ‘Bags of Help’ grant 
application process, and our 
playground project is now in Tesco 
stores, ready to receive your votes! 

 

Please , please help us to be successful 
in this by  

a) Shopping in one of the stores (right) 

b) Using your ‘Voting Units’ to vote for 
our project 

c) Cross your fingers! 

 


